
 
 
WMINST has sponsored the East Asian Postgraduate Workshop on Nanoscience and 

Technology held from June 15-17, 2011.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This workshop aims to set up as platform specifically for postgraduate involved in 

nanoscience and technology research, particularly in the East Asian region, to share their 

most recent work and research experience, and most importantly to seize the rare 

opportunity to initiate and establish international collaborative projects at the postgraduare 

level. Postgraduates will be able to obtain a global perspective of their research directions 

and often intuitions through communicating with other postgraduates working in associated 

disciplines of nanoscience and technology research.  


